
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR 
COMPREHENSIVE PLAN FOR THE 

VILLAGE OF ESTERO 
The Village of Estero Council will review the proposed Comprehensive 
Plan at a public hearing on January 10, 2018 beginning at 9:30 a.m. The 
Comprehensive Plan may affect the allowable uses of land within the 
Village as shown on the map. 

The hearing will be held at Village Hall, 9401 Corkscrew Palms Circle, 
Estero, FL 33928 and is open to the public. All interested parties are 
encouraged to attend and be heard. 

Copies of the proposed Comprehensive Plan and staff report will be 
available one week prior to the hearing and may be reviewed at Village 
Hall during working hours or on the Village's website at www.estero-fl . 
gov. Contact Mary Gibbs at (239) 221-5036 for further information. 

If a person decides to appeal any decision made by the Council with 
respect to any matter considered at such meeting or hearing, he or she 
will need a record of the proceedings, and that, for such purpose, he or 
she may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is 
made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which 
the appeal is to be based. (FS 286.0105) Any person requiring special 
accommodations to attend the hearings due to a disability or physical 
impairment should contact Kathy Hall, Village Clerk, at 239-221 -5035, at 
least 48 hours prior to the hearing. 
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